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   Headteacher: Miss. L. Noble                             10th June 2022 

CHALTON LOWER SCHOOL 
               www.chaltonlower.co.uk 

 School Year 2021-2022             

NEWSLETTER N0:  30                 

 
Dear Parents 
 

Class Photographs 
Imago photography were at school this week taking whole school and class photographs.  
More information will follow shortly on how to view and order these photos should you wish 
to purchase. 

 
Year 2 SATS 
The Year 2 children have now completed their SATS tests.  If you would like to know your 
child’s individual result please see Miss Noble.  Please be advised that your child’s end of year 
results are not based purely on the SATS but on Teacher Assessment over the year. 
 
Fun Day 
Bedfordshire Scouts are holding a family fun day, this Saturday 11th June at Chalton Village 
Hall.  There will be lots of fun activities going on including a BBQ, face painting, water rockets, 
indoor archery and more.  Please see the attached leaflet for more information. 

 
Viking Day – Year 3/4 
To complete their topic the Year 3&4 class will be having a “Viking Day” on Tuesday June 

14th.  Dress up in Viking clothes is optional but encouraged.  The children will be experiencing 

life as it was in Viking days. 

 

Professor Bubbleworks! 
We are delighted to let you know that the children will be taking part in science workshops 
on Thursday 16th June run by “Professor Bubbleworks”.  We look forward to sharing photos 
with you soon. 

 
Year 4 Multiplication Test 
We previously informed you that the DfE are introducing a multiplications tables check for all 
pupils in year 4. This will take place in the week beginning 13th June. It would be very 
beneficial for your child to do as much practice as possible at home to help them prepare. If 
you have any queries, please speak with Miss Mudd or Miss Noble. 

 
Year 4 Activity morning 
The Year 4’s will be heading out to the Leslie Sells Activity Centre, Bromham on the morning 
of 22nd June.  They will be taking part in various activities including team building and an 
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inflatable obstacle course! Further information and the consent form will be sent via 
ParentMail shortly. 
 

Sports day & BBQ 
Sports Day is scheduled for Thursday 23rd June 2022.  Gates open at 1.15pm ready for a start 
at 1.30pm. Please bring your own chairs/picnic blanket.   
 

We will be providing tea and coffee and cakes (hopefully) during this event for a small 
donation. We will also be holding a family BBQ after sports day for you all to stay and get 
together with a burger or hot dog!  Tickets will be £1.50 each available from reception or 
email your order if you would like to pay via ParentMail.  Please note that tickets will only be 
available in advance and all orders need to be placed by Friday 17th June at the latest. 
 

Any proceeds from this will go towards School Funds.  This is used for all those little extras 
not covered by official school funds. 
 

We welcome any donations of cakes and biscuits!  
 

More Details to follow shortly for: 
Transition Day on Tuesday 5th July 2022. 
Whole school visit to Herrings Green Activity Farm on Tuesday 12th July 2022. 
Leavers’ Assembly on Thursday 21st July at 2pm  
Leavers’ Evening Celebration at Go-Bowling on Thursday 21st July 2022. 

 
Yours sincerely  

 
Miss Noble 
Headteacher 


